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AACC Secretary-General Pays a Courtesy Visit to the Newly-appointed 
Ambassador of the People's Democratic Republic of Algeria to Austria 

23 June 2023 – Vienna, Austria 
 

 
 

On 23 June 2023, AACC Secretary-General Eng. Khouja paid a courtesy visit to H.E. 
Ambassador Larbi Latrosh, the newly-appointed Ambassador of the People's Democratic 
Republic of Algeria to Austria. Secretary-General Khouja congratulated H.E. Ambassador 
Latrosh on his new position and warmly welcomed him to Vienna.  

During his visit, Secretary-General Khouja introduced H.E. Ambassador Latrosh to the activities 
and services of AACC. Together, they discussed potential economic cooperation and joint 
activities between Austria and Algeria especially in the field of renewable energy and 
hydrogen to foster stronger bilateral relations and explore opportunities for trade, 
investment, and cultural exchange between the two countries. 


